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Faculty and staff members who would like to flex their creative muscles by writing a haiku about working from home have
until Friday to submit their masterpieces to Lo Que Pasa.

Poems should be about working from home, Zooming or home schooling, and should be in the standard haiku format of
three lines, with the first and third lines having five syllables and the second line having seven.

Submissions should be emailed to Pila Martinez at pila@arizona.edu [1] by 5 p.m. Friday. Please include your full name
and title and the name of your department/office/unit.

Readers are welcome to submit as many haiku poems as they would like. The best will be featured in the June 10 issue
of Lo Que Pasa.

For the most updated information about the University's response to the coronavirus pandemic, please visit the COVID-19
information page [2].
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